
Dear colleagues and friends, 

 

I hope you are keeping well and staying safe.  

 

Tsinghua University will be convening a meeting to be conducted virtually on Friday, 3 July 

2020, 08:00-10:00am (Beijing time, GMT+8), to share Tsinghua's experience with university 

partners and education stakeholders, on the very urgent topic of online education during this 

unprecedented health emergency. 

 

The meeting is themed Higher Education in Cloud – Promise and Practice. It consists of in-

depth presentations on various aspects of online education in the COVID-19 period, including 

but not limited to: COVID-19’s implications for the delivery of higher education; the phased 

release of Tsinghua’s research and practical outcomes stemming from its transition to online 

education, and; identifying trends and solutions for inclusive distance learning going forward. 

 

Tsinghua’s experience – as the first university to shift all courses online in the wake of the 

pandemic – and subsequent research findings that will be evaluated from various angles, will 

be shared during the meeting in the spirit of mutual learning and support.   

 

We warmly welcome specialists in digital learning or other related areas from your institution 

to attend the event by accessing the following links: 

Facebook: https://facebook.com/tsinghua  

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/tsinghua_uni  

Playback is available on the same links after the event, if the meeting time does not work for 

you.  

 

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss further. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

REN Lei 

Chief Manager 

Executive Division of Hong Kong, Macao and Taiwan Affairs 

Tsinghua University 


